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To whom it may concern:

Submission to IPC REVIEW:

The Independent Planning Commission MUST remain INDEPENDENT to prevent corruption by politicians
and public servants.

There must be NO change in the IPC operations for State Significant developments.

The public must have the knowledge that the Commissioner has the necessary skill and qualifications for
transparency and that there is NO CONFLICT OF INTEREST and that the IPC Secretariat is employed by the
IPC.

The IPC must consider ALL assessments by Government agencies and all submissions from experts and the
community.

Most importantly, all development assessments must be based on the real dangers of climate chaos and the short
term and long term cumulative impacts on our water resources, biodiversity, sustainable (eg permaculture)
agriculture and our communities’ health and wellbeing.

Yours faithfully,




